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***** 

 

We are delighted to welcome Judy Shaw our National President who will talk to 

her conference theme of ‘Our Children Deserve Better’ as well as looking at 

matters of moment alongside a new government. Our Regional Officer, Alice 

AdamsLemon, will help us to understand the problems that face members every 

day. 
 

***** 

This will be a morning meeting, finishing with lunch at 11.30 a.m.   
 

 

N.A.H.T. CORNWALL 

 
TO BOOK A PLACE OR PLACES ON THE DAY, JUST INDICATE YOUR INTEREST 

THROUGH EMAIL, OR TELEPHONE IAN BRUCE ON 07860 146774. PLEASE ALSO INDICATE 

ANY DIETARY REQUIREMENTS 

 

Cost:  £30.00  
 

 

There will be a maximum of 60 places available, so book early. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Branch Meeting 

 

The Atlantic Hotel, Newquay 
 

28th February 2020 
 

 
Programme 
 

 
  8.30 a.m.  Arrival – tea/coffee and the Marketplace 
 

 
9.30 a.m.   Helen Collinge Branch Secretary- Welcome 

 
 

9.35 a.m. Judy Shaw – Our Children Deserve Better 
 
 
10.45 a.m.  Tea/Coffee and the Marketplace 
 
 
11.15 a.m.  Alice AdamsLemon – Avoiding The Bear Traps  
 
 
12.00 p.m. Lunch and Close 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


